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ROD & ROLL PARTY 2024

Ladies and gentlemen, dear friends, journalists and media partners,

After two years of Corona break and two more of preparation the Europe-wide known and popular 
ROD & ROLL PARTY together with the associated classic car meeting will take place again on 22 nd 
and 23 rd june 2024.. As in the past, the event will serve a good
purpose. The proceeds will be donated.

For more than three decades the ROD & ROLL PARTY has been established, attracting thousands of 
also
international fans of classic and vintage cars of all generations to the
castle parking lot in Velbert-Neviges. Several hundreds of them come directly with 
their own vehicle - be it classic cars, pick-ups, racing cars, lowriders, motorcycles or even trucks..

The combination of PS cult, live music as well as a dealer and pourmet mile makes the ROD
ROD & ROLL PARTY unique in the West of germany and one of the largest events of its kind 
worldwide.
of this kind at all. Family friendliness is a top priority, and a lively festival character is being celebrated. 
Bands provide for live feeling, there is an LP market and a tombola.
tombola. On Sunday there will be a flea market. And above all: The entrance was and still remains
 free of charge!

In doing so, the event is non-profit, all profits, if any, will be donated. This
this time the money will go to an orphan. We would like to use the proceeds to pave the way
pave the way to a secure future.

We kindly ask you to announce the ROD & ROLL PARTY 2024 in your media - and would like to invite 
you
to attend the event yourself. For accreditation inquiries
or questions of any kind, please contact dahl.a@gmx.de

Thank you and best regards
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